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Monday 26th September 2022 
 
 

Thank you to those of you who made it to our reading information session last week. 
Leaflets were sent home but if you have any further questions then please don’t hesitate to 
ask. The sharing books (and little blue reading diaries) started coming home last week; 
thank you for your support with this. Please remember to pop a note in (or sign) the reading 
diary so that we know that you would like a new book. Phonics books and yellow reading 
diaries will also be coming home daily in due course. Until we have mastered a few more 
sounds the children are working their way through wordless books which may be more 
difficult to revisit every day so we will send these books home less frequently for now. 
 
 

Phonics This week we will be introducing the sounds g, o, c and k. We will also learn how to 
write these graphemes plus sound-talk and blend words with these phonemes. 
 

Tapestry Please ensure that you have completed the online form to give your contact 
information and consent for Tapestry. We have been busy taking some photos that we will 
upload onto Tapestry this week and you should also receive an email to set up your account. 
All being well I will upload a weekly challenge on Friday!  
 
If you do have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to me at drop off or 
pick up to arrange a suitable time for us to meet. 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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